
 
 

 

 

 

 
In Memorium 

NATHAN YOUNG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is with much sadness that I have to report the passing of one of our SQTA trials family members, Nathan 
Young, who finally succumbed to his long battle with cancer on Saturday September 20, aged 44. 
 
Nathan was one of the earlier members of our tight nit SQTA trials family and although a fairly reserved 
character he left his mark on all who came to know him and he will be sadly missed by one and all.  He was 
a faithful member of our NSW trials chapter always trying to make the effort to do his bit in setting up 
events, even when he was right in the middle of all his treatment, and he will be sorely missed by his 
northern NSW brothers in arms.  Those who knew of his health issues, as he wasn’t one to publically air his 
ongoing cancer fight, followed his progress in the hope that he would be able to fight his way through and 
defeat the insidious disease but alas it wasn’t to be in the end and he died in his sleep after only returning 
to his home from hospital earlier in the week. 
 
Our deepest sympathies go out to his family and friends and as a show of respect we will be dedicating our 
upcoming State of Origin event in his honor.  Happy trialing, no matter where you are now mate, and we’ll 
all be keeping an eye out for you silently riding at our sides somewhere around the ridges in the future. 
 
Rest in peace mate! 


